
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

The Plan Commission meeting scheduled for January 9, 2019 has been 

canceled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on February 13, 

2019 at 6:30 p.m. This is an open meeting and the public is invited to attend. 

The meeting will be held in the Village Hall Board Room at 66 Thillen Drive, 

Fox Lake, Illinois. 


